URGENT

Important Notice

All students of MS / LL.M Evening Programmes (Corporate Law,
International Law, International Trade Law and Human Rights) and Ph.D
Law who completed their course work are informed that the meeting of
the Board of Studies, Department of Law is scheduled to be held on LAST
WEEK of NOVEMBER 2012. Therefore, it is directed to submit their
proposals / synopses in Programme Office, Department of Law (Room

NO: 2) till 15 November, 2012 (5:00 pm).

Assistant Director (Law)



